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As a resident living with my wife and young family  I 
would like to voice my concerns regarding the proposed urban extension of South 

Dear to whom it may concern, 

Warrington. 

My main concerns:  The increase in traffic and consequently air and noise pollution. The 
lack of infrastructure in place or planned, Including schools, all emergencies services 
(already struggling) and the loss of green space. 

I urge you to consider your agenda and the motives that drive it. I know money is deciding 
factor in everything nowadays but you also have an obligation to carefully think about the 
impact on the residents of South Warrington. 

Surely it would be better to plan considerately, caringly, thoughtfully, openly and above all 
honestly. 

It would go a long way to help bring people on board and encourage locals to embrace the 
changes, maybe even look forward to them and not dread them or demonstrate against 
them. 

Yours Faithfully 

kevin king 




